
 
 

Ernie Roeder 

Retires 
 

Friday, June 28th 
 

MPOTAC’S June General Meeting was 
the scene of congratulations, laughter 
and fellowship. 

 
Ernie has served MPOTAC well since 
joining seventeen years ago.  He’s now 

moving to 
Livermore to be 
closer to family. 
We’ll miss seeing 
him at Club 

events and around town in his ’26 Model T 
or ’30 Model A. 

 

Best of luck, Ernie! 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 


